
Maths Workshop for Parents

Where: School Hall

When: Wednesday 15th June

Time: 9:00 am - 10:00 am

Following requests from parents at coffee mornings, we will be discussing the strategies and 
methods we use when teaching maths at school. 

We will cover place value, addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. 

If there is time we will also look at fractions, decimals and percentages. 

If you would like to attend, please complete the Google form by clicking here to reserve your place. 

https://forms.gle/zJZ7t4HqJAQeJdLZ9

